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From: Chris Reynolds [mailto:creynolds078@gmail.com] ^ 
Sent: Tuesday, August 19, 2014 9:29 PM ^ U P n 
To: Puco ContactOPSB ^ U 
Subject: Wind Turbines-Greenwich 

I oppose the thought of a wind turbine park in Greenwich. Everything I have read and seen on 
the subject of Wind Turbines is not good. Families have a hard time sleeping at night. Health 
issues arise from the noise and animals suffer as well. Property values drop as well. This is not 
something I would like to see in our community. I have lived in this area all my life. This is 
case#13-0990-EL-BGN 
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